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HUSTISFORD SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
Notice is hereby given to the qualified electors of the 
Hustisford School District that a public hearing will be held 
in the Hustisford Jr./Sr. High School Gym on Monday, the 
13th of July, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.  The purpose of this public 
hearing is to seek input from the public in regards to the 
creation of a reopening plan for schools for fall 2020.   
 
Dated this 8th day of July, 2020.                    
                                                                             
      /s/ Tracy Malterer, District Clerk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


